
Publishen;" Imi  f lem. t 
Publication of The International Journal of Heat and Fluid Flow has transferred to Butterworths 
North American office in Boston (Stoneham) with this issue. Readers and contributors should be 
reassured that the journal will maintain its high editorial and production standards. 

Manuscripts submitted for publication should be sent directly to one of the journal's three 
editors-in-chief, whose addresses are listed on the contents page. Authors' proofs will be sent 
from the Boston office and should be returned promptly to" 

Managing Editor 
Heat and Fluid Flow 
Butterworth Publishers 
80 Montvale Avenue 
Stoneham, MA 02180 
USA 

Telex (880052) and Facsimile (617-438-1479) facilities are also available. 
Subscription orders and inquiries for North America should be directed to the Boston office; 

for the rest of the world, they should be addressed to Westbury Subscription Services. 
Any further inquiries should be addressed to me at the Stoneham address. 

Chris J. Rawlins 
Publishing Director 

Editorial 
It is with great regret that we inform readers and prospective authors of the wish of Professor H. 
Marsh to retire from his position as an Editor-in-Chief, a wish brought about by his assuming 
further responsibilities in the University of Durham. Professor Marsh has been Editor-in-Chief 
since The International Journal of Heat and Fluid Flow was established in March 1979 under the 
auspicies of the Institution of Mechanical Engineers. Following the Institution's decision to 
discontinue publication of the journal in December 1980, Harry Marsh played a major part in 
securing a speedy resumption of publication by Butterworth Scientific Ltd. in March 1982. It is 
difficult to exaggerate his contributions to the progress of the journal, particularly in the 
advances it has reported in the fluid mechanics of turbomachinery and the international 
reputation it has gained over its eight years of publication. 

We are sure readers will want to join us in expressing our appreciation and thanks to Professor 
Marsh, and we are happy to be able to announce that he has agreed to maintain his association 
with the journal as an Advisory Editor. 

The journal is fortunate in that Professor B. E. Launder of the University of Manchester 
Institute of Science and Technology has accepted our invitation to take the place of Harry 
Marsh as an Editor-in-Chief. Readers may have noted Brian Launder's inclusion as such in the 
June 1987 issue of the journal. He is well known for his research and publications in turbulence 
modelling, turbulent shear flows and experimental and computational fluid dynamics and 
convective heat transfer and hardly needs an introduction. He has served as a member of our 
Editorial Advisory Board since the journal's inauguration. He also brings to his new role the 
experience of acting as Associate Editor for the ASME Journal of Fluid Engineering from 1979 to 
1983. We offer Professor Launder a warm welcome and look forward to working with him to 
ensure the further development of the journal. 

W Schmidt B. W. Martin 
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